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David Meister

Director, Division of Enforcement
Commodity Futures Trading Commission
1155 21 Street NW

Washington, DC 2058

Dear Mr. Meister:

On behalf of Taxpayers Against Fraud Education Fund, I want to thank you for taking the
time to meet with us last week. Ihope the exchange was helpful to you in designing your
whistleblower program. As we discussed, the False Claims Act whistleblower provisions
have been uniquely successful in leading to billions in recoveries for taxpayers. We hope
that you will find the False Claims Act to be a model for your program, and that you will

find equal success in enforcement.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or Cleveland Lawrence III, our Director of Legal
Programs, if we can be of assistance.
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